
Contact us to view Jamie Vollmer’s new video: 
 

The Ever Increasing Burden on 
America’s Public Schools 

 
 

“A stunning portrayal of the unvarnished truth!” 
 

  Gail Connelly, National Association of Elementary school Principals 
 
WSSDA has purchased two copies of this video and is 
making it available for viewing by local school boards and 
administrators. Contact Terri Eixenberger. 
 

 
 
Jamie presented this video at the recent WSSDA Annual 
Conference. A number of school directors have asked about 
it. You can preview this video at Jamie’s website. 
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